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Representative Albers:

It seems as though the senate version of the budget adjustment bill, SB−39, might be
the one that ends up being considered by both houses, so I have drafted your
amendment to the senate bill, as well as to the assembly bill.

This amendment to the senate bill was drafted before the senate completed its action
on the bill.  It is possible that this amendment will not work properly because of senate
action on the bill.  I will try to keep up with senate action on the bill and to draft another
amendment to the senate bill if necessary.
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